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Collaboration with US universities is expanding
Last  year,  the project  agreed to  collaborate with Mississippi  State University  on the organization of
summer internships with the University of Oklahoma to work on joint master's programs in Precision
Agriculture and Agricultural Business (Agricultural Business). These initiatives are currently supported by
the US Department of State, and the UniCEN program provides small grants for these activities (see
https://unicen.americancouncils.org/unicen-selection-results/). Online meetings were organized online with
Mississippi  State University on January 7,  and February 1 with Oklahoma State University to discuss
collaboration under these grants.

 

On February 10-11, the Head of International Projects at Mississippi State University, Brian Farrell, visited
our institute and got acquainted with the Institute and the Faculty of Finance. During the visit, the joint
master's programs were discussed, meetings with faculty and graduate students were held, and Brian
Farrel made a presentation on conditions and further development of cooperation at Mississippi State
University. Following the presentation, answers were given to many questions of faculty members and
graduate students.
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